
Moundsville Rifle & Pistol Club Officers 
As of January 2021.  This information is subject to change.  

www.MRAPC.org     https://www.facebook.com/MoundsvilleRiflePistolClub     mrapcinc@gmail.com 

 
 

2021 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE: 
 

President Kenny Noble 304-281-2344 
Vice-President John Galloway 304-281-6918 (text only) 

Executive Officer Dave Bell 304-281-2355 (text only) 
Membership Secretary 
Treasurer 

Tammy Noble 304-280-8468 
(text or leave message) 

Secretary of Record Jennifer Galloway mrapcinc@gmail.com 
 

 
 
CLUB MEETINGS: 
January through October 

 
7:00 pm, 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each month 

November and December 7:00 pm, 2nd Tuesdays ONLY 
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